
    

F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

July 10, 2013 

 

CONTACT: John Cox, Street & Drainage Manager 

424 South Castell Ave. 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 

830.221.4032 

jcox@nbtexas.org 
 
 

Temporary Street Closure on Union Avenue 

 

 
New Braunfels, TX – The City of New Braunfels has announced a temporary street closure on Monday, 

July 15
th

, between 6:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m., on Union Avenue between E. San Antonio Street and Basel 

Street. 

 Crews will be working to remove several overhanging trees for safety purposes.  Traffic will be 

detoured via E. San Antonio Street, Washington Avenue and Basel Street.  

Work is expected to be completed on the indicated date, weather permitting. 
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